
PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH 
 

Office Order               

No.: D-R02/20/10561-10563 

Dated:26.08.2020 

 

Taking cognizance of the fact that an employee posted in Certificate Section has been found corona 

positive and that it is suspected that the employee and his/her family might had contact with 

employees of other branches, the competent authority has approved that as a matter of caution, the 

Administrative Block and Aruna Ranjit Chandra Hall shall remain closed for two days, i.e. 27th and 

28th August 2020.  In the meantime, all the Officers (DRs and ARs) posted in these blocks shall 

seek information from officials under their charge as to whether they had any contact with the 

employee who has been found corona positive.   

Further, if there is any scheduled meeting or last date for submission of documents during these 

days, in these two blocks, the same stand postponed to next working day.  These Branches in these 

two blocks will open on Monday, 31st August 2020.    

              

    Sd/- 

Registrar  

 

Issued to: 

1. The Controller of Examinations, P.U. Chandigarh. 

2. The Finance & Development Officer, P.U. Chandigarh. 

3. All the DRs and ARs posted in Administrative Block as well as in Aruna Ranjit 

Chandra Hall 

 


